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June 19, 2024- The office is 

closed for Juneteenth 

July 4, 2024- The office is 

closed. Happy July 4th! 

 

2024 Presidential General 

Early Voting 

October 24-31, 2024 

2024 Presidential General 

Election Day 

November 5, 2024 

IMPORTANT DATES 

2024 PRESIDENTIAL GENERAL ELECTION 

PREPARATIONS HAVE BEGUN! 

Thank you all for a successful 2024 

Presidential Primary Election! We hope you all 

choose to return to serve this fall in the 2024 

Presidential General Election! 

 

 

 

All Election Judges must participate in 

mandatory training for the fall cycle. This 

training will include an online component as 

well as in person training scenarios. We hope 

to make it interactive and fun by highlighting 

some of the successes and challenges from 

the Primary. Look for additional training details 

in the upcoming weeks! 
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Assigning Election Judges for an 

election is quite a feat! Staff work 

hard to ensure that polling places are 

well staffed with properly trained 

judges. Staff try to ensure that new 

judges are working with experienced 

ones. Other considerations include 

maintaining party balance (as best as 

possible given the pool of judges) 

and trying to assign judges as close 

to their home precincts as possible. 

Talbot County tends to attract a 

large percentage of judges from 

Easton; this means that we must 

have judges willing to travel to other 

polling places in the county. We 

thank you all for your flexibility! 

 

 

Judges for the 2024 

Presidential General 

Election 

 

We are actively recruiting 

additional Election Judges 

for the 2024 Presidential 

General Election. If you 

know of anyone who may 

be interested, please have 

them contact us at 

Talbot.Elections@marylan

d.gov to request the 

required paperwork. 

 

 

 

Please email Talbot.Elections@maryland.gov and 

confirm your commitment to serving in the 2024 

Presidential General Election. Your service is 

needed and appreciated! 
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